
 

New Jersey Division of Criminal Justice Police            
Training Commission Approved   

 Basic Course for Humane Law Enforcement 
Officers  

                 BERGEN COUNTY LAW AND PUBLIC SAFETY INSTITUTE 

         February 23- April 27, 2013 

The Bergen County Law and Public Safety Institute is pleased to announce 
that it is offering the New Jersey Division of Criminal Justice, Police 
Training Commission approved, Basic Course for Humane Law 
Enforcement Officers.  This training is mandated under N.J.SA. 4:22-11.11 
for all SPCA personnel in NJ.  
 
The course will be held at the BERGEN COUNTY LAW AND PUBLIC 
SAFETY INSTITUTE on nine Saturdays, February 23 to April 27, 2013 
from 9:00AM to 5:00PM.  There will be no class on Saturday, March 30. 
 
Applicants must be currently affiliated with the County or State NJSPCA.  
 
 Each applicant must have a letter from the appointing authority / 
prosecutor’s office stating their title classification, Humane Law 
Enforcement Officer or Humane Law Enforcement Agent.  This letter must 
be in compliance with NJSA 4:22-11.7e.  This letter must be presented on 
the first day of class or the officer will not be allowed to proceed. 
 
The dress code for this class is uniforms or formal dress attire. No Firearms 
may be carried at the academy. 
 
Completion of the course requires attendance at all classes.  Tuition for this 
program is $1,000, which includes all materials.  
 
Course registration can be completed through our online registration.  For 
further information, please contact Career Development Institute at 
732.821.6997.       
 
 

    Career Development Institute 

    1.800.244.6921      www.cditraining.org.  

 
 

http://www.cditraining.org/machform/view.php?id=10447

